

RECTOR

H-1053 Budapest, Egyetem square 1-3. (+36 1) 460-4444 rector@elte.hu www.elte.hu

Prof. Dr. Ma Huaide

President

China University of Political Science and Law

18th of January, 2022.

Dear Prof. Dr. Ma Huaide,

I would like to thank you for your kind letter. For Eötvös Loránd University, working in close cooperation with China University of Political Science and Law is essential in the field of bilateral partnerships. The importance of our distinguished and new academic cooperation is fundamental so as our continuous support.

I also have learnt with great pleasure that you will be celebrating the illustrious 70th Anniversary of China University of Political Science and Law's founding on the 16th of May, 2022. Please accept my sincere congratulations on the occasion of this significant milestone.

Let me congratulate again and I wish you many more prosperous anniversaries at China University of Political Science and Law.

Yours sincerely,

Rector

Prof. Dr. László Borhy

Eötvös Loránd University